
Date:     January 25, 2023
To:        Cooperative Program Members
From:   ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re:        Acro is the State's Multi-Temporary Staffing - Managed Service Provider

IMPORTANT NOTE: Acro is the States' New Managed Services Provider (MSP) effective
January 1, 2023.

The prior contract with Guidesoft dba Knowledge Services expired on December 31, 2022.
While cooperative members are obviously free to use other procurement vehicles to
contract with Guidesoft dba Knowledge Services, as they see fit, there is no current State of
Arizona contract with them. As such, any sub-contracted resources that wish to remain
under the 2023 statewide contract should transition to Acro.

If you have any questions or concerns for the State Procurement Office, contact Nyesha
Daley at Nyesha.Daley@azdoa.gov.

For all your staffing needs through the current State of Arizona contract, the Acro program
team can be reached at stateofarizonamsp@acrocorp.com


